From:
 Moua, Louansee

 To:
 DowntownWestD6

 Subject:
 Fw: Google Support Letter

Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 5:39:11 PM
Attachments: SJPF.Google.Support.Letter.5.18.21.pdf

From: James P. Reber < james@sanjoseparks.org>

**Sent:** Monday, May 24, 2021 5:36 PM **To:** Davis, Dev <dev.davis@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Google Support Letter

[External Email]

### Dear Councilmember Davis:

Google has been and remains one of our strongest supporters in terms of volunteer work on our parks and trails and financial support for our operations.

I am attaching a letter of support for Google and the "Downtown West" project.

Thank you.

James P. Reber

## James P. Reber, Executive Director

# **San Jose Parks Foundation**

P.O. Box 53841, San Jose, California 95153

Direct: 408.505.0438

web: sanjoseparks.org

facebook: <u>sanjoseparksfoundation</u> email: <u>james@sanjoseparks.org</u>

The San Jose Parks Foundation is a community-based nonprofit organization dedicated to advocating for San Jose's parks and trails and the programs within them, by empowering residents and volunteers and securing private donations.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



**Board of Trustees** 

**Steven H. Nakano** Attorney at Law

President

Cayce Hill

Veggielution

Treasurer

Ken Pyle

ViodiTV

Secretary

**Avi Yotam (Ex-Officio)** City of San Jose / PRNS

Ed Solis (Ex-Officio)

City of San Jose / PRNS

**Polly Santucci** Santucci Associates

Mollie Tobias (Ex-Officio)

City of San Jose / PRNS

### **Trustee Emeritus**

Ray Turner Retired

**Helen Chapman** 

City of San Jose

**Matt Cano** 

City of San Jose

#### Partners & Projects Partners & Projects

Abronzino Field House Almaden Winery Park Buena Vista Park **Butcher Dog Park** Community Mural Pocket Park Downtown Enrichment Erickson Park Farmworker Caravan Feed the Frontline SCCounty Five Wounds Trail Guadalupe Oak Grove Park Guardian Art/Saga Hamann Park Mural Japanese Friendship Garden Keep Coyote Creek Beautiful La Colina Park Martin-Fontana Parks Assoc. Miner Park Pueblo Play Playground Roosevelt Park Roller Hockey Rink San Jose Family Camp San Jose Parks Advocates Santa Teresa Bernal NA Save Our Trails Seven Trees - Project Kultoora Sherman Oaks Playground Sons Of San Jose Memorial South Bay Clean Creeks Coalition St. James Park Theodore Lenzen Park Thousand Oaks Park United Veterans Council of SCC Viva CalleSJ

James P. Reber Founding Executive Director

Diana Dunckelmann

Finance

May 18, 2021

Mayor Liccardo and San Jose City Council 200 East Santa Clara Street San Jose, California 95113

Dear Mayor Liccardo and City Councilmembers:

Once again I write to you as the Executive Director of San Jose Parks Foundation, a community-based nonprofit organization that has benefited substantially from the support of Google employees and Google, as a corporate donor.

I am also a member of the SPUR San Jose Policy Board and am familiar with the developments in the downtown core area that includes Google's plans for development; planning which includes substantial commitment of funding for the nonprofit sector.

Google has been very generous in its support of San Jose's parks and trails and the programs within them as a faithful participant in support of San Jose Parks Foundation.

Groups of Google employees regularly engage in volunteer clean-up of parks and trails, providing the kind of exemplary volunteer support that benefits all San Jose Residents. Additionally, Google matches each hour spent by volunteer employees with funding support for San Jose Parks Foundation. In this volunteer support of parks and trails, Google is the leading corporate participant and donor.

Google has also provided annual funding support for San Jose Parks Foundation, helping the foundation to reach more people, especially those in underse3rved areas.

Google has been a great partner to San Jose Parks Foundation, a truly generous corporate supporter of our parks, trails and programs. I hope the city will consider this in making a decision to work with Google to lift up our entire community.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

James P. Reber Executive Director